
 

Ref: Reading/BM 
 
 
8th September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Year 5 Reading Club 
 
To help promote the love of reading this term, Mrs Baxter will be running a fun reading club. 
To encourage the children to enjoy reading, the children will be reading short extracts whilst 
having the chance to win prizes for their reading skills. 
 
Children in year 5 are warmly invited to take part in the club which will run on Mondays 
beginning on the 11th September 2023 and finishing at 4.15pm. 
 
Unfortunately, there is a limit on how many children we can have so please return the 
permission slip as soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 
Year 5 Reading Club 

 
Child’s name: ...................................................................................... Class: ………………………. 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Reading Club.  
I give permission for photos of my child to be used in the school newsletter – Y / N (please 
circle) 
I will pick them up at 4.15pm/My child can walk home (please delete as appropriate) 
 
Signed:............................................................................................... Date:............................. 
 
Print Name:............................................................................................................................. 
 

 


